
Dear Madam/Sir, 
  
Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) ..! 
  
Bharatiya Shikshan Mandal Yuva Aayam is organizing a national-level research paper 
writing competition titled 'Vision for Viksit Bharat'. The competition was ceremoniously 
inaugurated across India on Ram Navami (17th April 2024), a significant day that also 
marks the esteemed foundation of Bharatiya Shikshan Mandal. Following state-level 
competitions, a three-day national conference for selected research scholars will take 
place from 15th to 17th November 2024 at S.G.T. University in Gurugram, Haryana. 
 
The primary goal of this competition and three-day conference is to empower and inspire 
young people to contribute meaningfully to various aspects of nation-building during this 
AMRITKAAL by sharing their ideas through research paper writing. 
  
This research paper writing competition aims to inspire the youth to produce exceptional 
research articles across various fields, utilizing recognized methodologies based on 
Bharatiya Gyan Sampada and a Bharat-centric vision. Energetic and committed young 
individuals, brimming with talent, can drive progress in every aspect of national life. The 
development of our nation, including policymaking, infrastructure enhancement, and the 
evolution of a robust work culture, will be fueled by these innovative and dynamic young 
minds. 
  
You are requested to circulate the information among students and also encourage them 
for their active and timely participation in this completion. The institutions are 
requested to nominate one coordinator to effectively disseminate information among the 
students, and he may liaise with Bharatiya Shikshan Mandal in this regard. 
  
For details about competition pl visit : https://bsmbharat.org/ 
  
PFA:-  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ThA3M5VRg_7ZYheurBAxvQ88qErnUo1d/view?usp=
sharing 
  
PFA:-  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1j2xU9LdJhu61EVoa86SScatTAFZSg4sj/view?usp=sh
aring 
  
PFA:-  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z0nJpY3fitP1B5PicFcT5qKATSoJl0UR/view?usp=sha
ring 
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Direct link to Bulk Upload for Institutions:  https://bsmbharat.org/vision-for-viksit-
bharat/bulk-upload 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Northern Region, 

All India Council for Technical Education, 

Nelson Mandela Marg, New Delhi - 110 070 
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